
Portland Soccer Club
Bill Peterson Memorial Scholarship Fund
Portland Soccer Club (PSC) is establishing a scholarship fund that will be awarded annually to a college bound high school senior that has played soccer with the Portland Soccer Club.  The scholarship is being set up in memory of William Peterson, who was one of the founding members of the club and a passionate fan, coach, and board member.  The club is accepting donations from friends and family members of Bill Peterson.  Donations should be made payable to the Portland Soccer Club, PO Box 262 Portland CT 06480, indicating that this is for the scholarship fund.  The club is currently working to set up criteria for this scholarship with the intention of awarding a scholarship on yearly basis.  Please contact Club President Chris Donahue donahuecj@sbcglobal.net or (860-342-3228) with any questions related to this scholarship fund.
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